
HUFF & HUFF, INC. 
Environmental Consultants 

512 W. Burlington, Suite 100 
LaGrange, Illinois 60525 

December 2, 1997 

Mr. Michael G. Farley 
BRR Program Assistant 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Box 12436 
4041 N. Richards Street 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53212 

Re: STATUS REPORT 
NT Dor-O-Matic; Greendale, Wisconsin 
BRR TS#: 02-41- K-r-1--
F acility ~ #-. 

Dear Mr. Farley: 

Phone (708) 579-5940 
Fax (708) 579-3526 

On June 12, 1997 we submitted a Subsurface Investigation Work Plan (Plan) to the 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) for the above-referenced facility . We 
submitted an amended Plan on September 15, 1997. The field work under that Work Plan was 
conducted in June and October, 1997. 

Based on our investigations to date, we are planning to conduct additional investigations to 
better define the extent of certain volatile organic constituents located along the northern portion of 
the subject property. We will advise the Department of our findings when we complete the next 
round of sampling. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions in this regard. 

Sincerely, 

James E. Huff, ·:r:­
Vice President 
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cc: Mr. Don Straub, NT Dor-O-Matic 
Mr. Udo Scholz, NT Dor-O-Matic 
Ms. Laura Leonard, Sidley & Austin 
Mr. Kevin Shaver, Montgomery Watson 
Mr. Myles Berman, Altheimer & Gray 


